DONALD J. MONTONYE
TRAVERSE COUNTY SHERIFF

COURTHOUSE, P.O. BOX 826
WHEATON, MN 56296

PHONE: 320-563-4244

July 30, 2007

Pauly Jail Building Company, Inc.
4000 East 96" Street, Suite 170
Indianapolis, IN. 46240

RE: Travis Bush, Superintendant

I am writing to express my satisfaction, appreciation, and gratitude for the
experience I had in working with Travis on our jail project. He and his crew
did an outstanding job in the quality and efficiency of their work. I know
our new jail was a comparatively small project but still there were a number
of new challenges that Travis had to deal with. Even our architect stated this
was the “biggest little project” he had been involved in. What also
impressed me with Travis was that he was not only very professional but he
was also very personable to deal with throughout the project. After
completing his project here, he made a point to stop and visit me, asking if
there were any other issues or concerns that he could take care of before
leaving. I know our construction manager and buildings and grounds person
enjoyed working with Travis as well.

I also might add that I am very impressed with the quality of the cell units,

day rooms, and sally ports that your company provided. Hopefully they will
provide many years of safety and security for our facility.
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Sheriff Donald J. Montonye




